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Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Notice

	Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Notice

Installation of Bridge Girders/ Installation of Cross Beams and Deck Steel
A four-day full closure of the intersection at Huntington Drive and Second Avenue is scheduled from Friday, August 8, 2014 at 12:00 a.m. through Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at 6:00 a.m. for the installation of bridge girders. Following the four-day full intersection closure, approximately six weeks of nighttime directional closures are scheduled beginning on the night of Tuesday, August 12, 2014 to install cross beams and deck steel onto the bridge structure. Directional closures will occur on Sundays through Thursdays from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. Construction is being managed by the Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Authority. For the full construction notice as posted on The Source, please click here.  
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